
 

Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 25 September 2003 

1. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 1.1 Heathcote Cricket Club: Letter of Appreciation 
 
  The Board received the information. 
 
 1.2 Otautahi Sports Association Incorporated: Lower Linwood Grounds Ferry Road 
 
  The Board considered a letter from Jean Te Whetu (Secretary of Otautahi Sports Association 

Incorporated) requesting that the Council purchase and upgrade the “lower Linwood sports 
grounds” currently owned by Linwood High School. 

 
  The Board received the information. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


